From: Secretariat ParisMOU [mailto:Secretariat@ILenT.nl]

**Sent:** 24 April 2012 13:09 **To:** Alison Hunter Gordon Subject: RE: eBook equivalence

Our ref.: ILT/PSC-2012/085

Dear Alison Hunter Gordon,

Thank you for bringing this to our attention.

Please be advised that the Secretariat of the Paris MoU on PSC has informed her members of the recognition of the Seaman Library by publishing this information on the internal area of our website.

Hope to have given you enough information.

kind regards,

## Ingrid de Vree

Management Assistant



**Paris MoU on Port State Control** 

Nieuwe Uitleg 1 | 2514 BP | The Hague P.O. Box 90653 | 2509 LR | The Hague

**T** +31 (0)70 456 15 08 **F** +31 (0)70 456 15 99 **M** +31 (0)6 14 01 29 36 ingrid.de.vree@parismou.org http://www.parismou.org







This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, the E-mail and associated files have been transmitted to you in error: any copying, distribution or other use of the information contained in them is strictly prohibited. Nothing in this E-mail may be interpreted as a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of the Paris MoU Secretariat, unless confirmed by a communication signed by or on behalf of the Secretary General. If you are of the opinion that you have received this email in error, please contact: <a href="mailto:secretariat@parismou.org">secretariat@parismou.org</a>



Please consider the environment before printing this message.